
Westfield Primary School  

Any questions or comments? 
Please send us an email.  

Thank you, Miss Pope. 

head.westfield@halton.gov.uk             
sec.westfield@halton.gov.uk 

Star of the week 26th November   

Beech - Mason Coombes  

Cherry -  Michael Hayes  

Maple - Jacob Jones  

Larch - Ruby Pilling  

Birch - Rebecca Hill  

Oak - All the class  

Tidiest Classroom - Cherry  

Lunchtime award - Canal  

Assembly theme 

We are learning about Advent, the 
time when we get ready for the 
birth of Jesus. 

Star of the week   19th November   

Beech - Annie Turner  

Cherry -  Leo Robinson  

Maple - Sophia Austin  

Larch - Oliver Corker  

Birch - Emily Parry  

Oak - Holly Talbot  

Tidiest Classroom - Larch  

Lunchtime award - Brindley 

Attendance 19th November  

Beech 96.8% 

Cherry 96% 

Maple 94% 

Larch 97% 

Birch 98.7%  

Oak 100% 

Whole school - 97.1% 

Attendance 26th November   

Beech 84.5% 

Cherry 94.7% 

Maple 95.5% 

Larch 91.5% 

Birch 88.7%  

Oak 98.8% 

Whole school - 92.9% 
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Promoting independence, individuality and an inquisitive mind. 

Diary Dates  

Tuesday 30th November  
School disco  

3rd December  
Non- uniform - raffle prize donation please 

Friday 10th December  
Uniform with a Christmas jumper 

Monday 20th December  
Christmas dinner day 

Tuesday 21st December 1:30pm  
St. Michael’s Carol Service  

Parents welcome and children can go home after the service 

Wednesday 22nd December  
Panto in school 

School closes for Christmas holiday at normal finish times  

Wednesday 5th January  
School opens for Spring Term   

The dates for the performances are 
as follows, 

Monday 13th December - 1:30pm 
Reception and KS1 

Tuesday 14th December - 9:30am 
KS2 and 1:30pm KS2 and 6pm 
Reception and KS1  

Thursday 16th December - 6pm KS2 

Christmas 
performances 2021 

The children had an amazing time on the Y6 residential at Robinwood Activity Centre. It was so lovely to see the 
children being challenged and growing in confidence. We will shortly be sending out the details to our current Y5 
children for next year.   

Y5 children, if you are unsure if it is for you then here is some feedback from our Y6 children.  

“It’s fun as you get to go on a giant swing, zipwire and treetop high ropes!” 

“It’s amazing spending time away with your friends and the breakfast is tasty!” 

Schools have reintroduced face 
coverings where social distancing 
cannot be guaranteed therefore I am 
asking for all parents (unless 
exempt) to please wear a mask when 
picking up and dropping off.  Thank 
you. 

Well done to Riley Pilling 
who had his first football 
match for his new team. 
An absolute star in goal, 

saving many attempts and 
helping his team to 
victory. Great work! 


